
 

 

18 May 2020 

 

Dear Parent 
 

Re. Ski Trip to Italy 2021 

  
Regrettably, under the current unprecedented circumstances, I have had to make the 
difficult decision to cancel the 2021 ski trip.  
 

Whilst I am in no doubt there will be a lot of disappointed girls receiving this information, 
I have to consider the safety of all our pupils on the trip first and foremost.  
I am also very aware of the cost of the trip to all parents and the budgeting that is taking 
place for many.  
 

Given that we are still in the favourable position of being able to fully refund all parents I 
think this is the most prudent approach to take.  
 

If you have been making monthly payments towards the trip I will arrange personally to 
have all of the money refunded into your accounts as soon as possible.  
 

I apologise to all the girls who were looking forward to the trip and hope that you 
understand my reasoning.  
  
To those who had places on the 2021 trip: 
Girls, there will be other, bigger, better trips to follow and you have my assurance that 
you will have first refusal of the places on the 2022 trip.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs Donnan   
Teacher in Charge  
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